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GOODRICH 

Friday 12th April 2024 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome back to the Summer Term! I hope you all had an enjoyable Easter holiday and enjoyed the 
sunshine.  
 
I would just like to take the opportunity to inform you of a few things which will be happening this term. 
Please find our learning web for the summer term on the reverse side of this letter. Our Forest School 
session dates can be found on the newsletter or the School App.  P.E. will take place on Monday  and 
Friday afternoons each week but this can be subject to change, so it is recommended that their P.E kits 
stay in school at all times. Should it need to go home, try to leave it until the weekend and then return it 
for the following week.  
 
Homework will continue to be given out on Thursday, for it to be handed in on the following Tuesday. As 
well as homework, it is important that your child reads regularly each week and practise their times tables 
linking multiplication and division facts with quick recall.   
 
I am looking forward to this term and I hope the children are too.  Should you have any concerns or 
queries, please do not hesitate to speak me while on the gate before or after school or email me.  

 
Thank you and kind regards 
 
Mrs Jones  
kjones@goodrich.hereford.sch.uk 
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